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                                                                                          4 April 2025     
 
                 PUBLIC NOTICE   
                                 OLIFANTSNEK DAM OVERFLOW   
         
Members of the community are notified of the overflow of the Olifantsnek dam.The dam 
is at full capacity and is overflowing.  
 
The overflowing of the dam puts more water than normal in the Hex river and communities 
downstream may be affected, towards the Bospoortdam. This is not flooding conditions; 
it is just an increased flow compared to normal, but communities are encouraged to be 
vigilant and high alert when travelling in the area.  
 
Updates will be provided, so please be on the lookout for communication on our social 
media pages, and WhatsApp groups.  
 
Facebook: Office of the Executive Mayor Rustenburg Local Municipality  
Twitter (X): RustenburgLM  
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